
Workshop on Gender Sensitivity 

 

A workshop on "Gender Sensitivity" was conducted by Mr Manoj 
Gaur on 5th July 2019.  
 
Workshop was focused on difference between the terms 'SEX' and 
'GENDER' and also on common situation where one favors a 
particular gender knowingly or unknowingly. Emphasize was on how 
to promote students and teachers to be gender unbiased.  
 
It was also discussed to understand the importance of equality and 
respect and sough corporation from all to maintain a healthy 
environment in institute and in society. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


